
 

 

Assisting Minister Training, January 23rd 

We would like to add to the roster of Assisting 

Ministers who lead some of the prayers and 

other worship tasks during our Sunday services. 

We will hold a training on Sunday, January 23rd 

following worship.  

Teens and adults are welcome to participate.  

See Pastor Lynne for more information. 

blcpastor@comcast.net 
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